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Maya MacGuineas, president of the Committee for a Responsible Federal Budget, said, "The 
Congressional Budget Office (CBO) needs timely access to government data to provide 
information to lawmakers as they make decisions affecting our country's fiscal path. The 
Congressional Budget Office Data Sharing Act would streamline the process for CBO to obtain 
such data and thus contribute to improved and more timely information for lawmakers. 
Policymakers should pass this bill." 

 

 


